
Edward Pinto responded to the question what his number one legislative recommendation would be: 

• Prohibiting a municipality from establishing for greenfield subdivisions a minimum lot size smaller than 4,356 sq. 

ft. (0.10 acre) and 1,000 sq. ft. respectively for a newly constructed single-family detached (SFD) home and a 

newly constructed single-family attached (SFA) home (see below and slides 32 and 25 in presentation): 

o Property owners may, by right, determine the mix of SFD and SFA homes for a particular subdivided 

parcel. 

o Supply increase projection: an additional 22,000 single-family greenfield permits per year. 

o This would be about double recent single-family detached and attached residential (SF) permit levels. 

o Due to smaller lot sizes and gross living areas, newly built SF homes would sell for about $60,000 (11%) 

less than otherwise (2023 values)  

o Yet, these homes would still be family sized. 

o About 82% of these homes would be owner occupied.  

 

 

 


